
NOTICE TO PROPERTY TAXPAYERS – 3rd QTR PAYMENT DUE 

 

Notice is hereby given that payment for the property taxes assessed upon the 

grand list of the Town of Brandon for the 3rd quarter of the fiscal year July 

1, 2015 – June 30, 2016 is due Tuesday, February 16, 2016.  Third quarter 

payments not received by February 16, or postmarked after February 16 will 

be subject to interest at 1% per month.  Please furnish your remittance slip 

with your payment. Payments may be made at the temporary Town Offices, 

2417 Franklin Street or either of the two drop boxes located in front of the 

old Town Office or at the Neshobe School. Thank you. 

 

       Susan Gage,   

        Town Treasurer 


